
 

FALL 2023 
http://eastgreenwichartclub.org 

 

From the President: 
 
It’s time to mark your calendars for exciting events coming to you! 
 
Tuesday October 3rd:  Bill Gallagher demonstrates his techniques for creating portraits! 
 
Saturday October 21st:  Bill Gallagher follows up with a hands-on all-day workshop. See the attached 
information and form.  Deadline to sign up is Saturday October 14th.  Don’t miss this opportunity! 
 
Tuesday November 7th:  Alice Gebhart and Pike Powers will discuss their extensive experience creating art 

with glass.  These are extraordinary artists we hope you will enjoy meeting! 
 

Saturday November 18th:  Day trip to the Glass Flower exhibit at the Harvard Natural History Museum.  This 
is a logical follow-up to our November 7th event, and the first time we can see the newly refurbished exhibit! 

Details attached! 
 
Tuesday December 5th:  Holiday Gathering.  Details to come. 
 

Tuesday February 6th:  Astrophotography discussed and demonstrated.  Partnership with the Skyscrapers 

Inc Amateur Astronomical Society of Rhode Island.  More details to come. 

 

Future opportunities: 
Display in our lobby space at 333 Main Street in East Greenwich. We encourage you to sign up for a two-

month space.  Openings from December 1 into next year. 
 

Display space for smaller works in the East Greenwich Town Hall.  We manage this space for the Town and 
encourage our members to display their work alongside our school and business partners. Dates to display 

are flexible. 
 
Members showing in the Greenville Public Library for the month of April 2024.  Mark the date, details later 
this fall. 

 
Other library exhibits will be planned, and you will be notified as dates for 2024 are set.  
 
Don’t have a web presence?   

Contact info@eastgreenwichartclub.org if you wish a contact page to be created for you along with a QR 
code to share with the public. 

 

http://eastgreenwichartclub.org/
mailto:info@eastgreenwichartclub.org


 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
   

 

  

 

 

       United Methodist Church  

           1558 So. County Trail      

             East Greenwich, RI   
     
   

   

    
 
  

   

      

                                     

 

 

 
We need: 

• Volunteers to help Linda Sanfilippo with our school projects (interact with art teachers, scholarship 

program). 

• Volunteers to work with our exhibiting programs (Library liaison- see Jeannine Anderson, Town 

display cases- see Annie Bobbitt or Tom Hutchinson, 333 Main Street Gallery- see Ian Mohon or Ron 

Joseph) 

  

      We meet on the first Tuesday of the 
month at 7:00, except for January, July 
and August at the 

  

  

  

  

    
    

    
    
    

      

    

Snacks will be courtesy of 
these members: 
 
Arline Aubin, Marilyn Mooney, 

Celeste Chute-Wright and Demetra 
Bianchi  

 
Other members’ contributions always 

welcome! 

 

Officers and Committees   
 
President: Daniel Lake   
 
Vice President: Ron Joseph 
   
Treasurer: Annie Bobbitt   
   
Financial Secretary: Don Mong   
   
Recording Secretary: Patricia Lake   
   
Directors: Linda Sanfilippo, Annie Bobbitt 
   
Publicity: Linda Sanfilippo   
   
Facebook: Daniel Lake   
   
Programs: Jeannine Anderson, Sharon 
Smith, Ian Mohon         
   
Membership:  Tom Hutchinson  
   
Newsletter: Rosemarie Manson 
 
Sunshine:  Rita Williams   

 
   

 



About Town – Supporting Fellow Artists 
 

From Nancy Nielsen: 
 

 

Fifteenth Annual West Bay Open Studios Tour 
Saturday, October 21 and Sunday, October 22, 2023 
11am to 5pm 
West Bay, RI – During the weekend of October 21-22, 2023, thirteen 
artists residing in the West Bay of Rhode Island will open their studios 
to the public from 11 am to 5 pm both days. 

Please visit http://www.westbayopenstudios.com for additional 
information 

 
From Carolyn Hansen:  The Pawtucket  Arts Collaborative is having a juried exhibit called Still 

Life which will be ongoing through October.    I am exhibiting a few paintings at Le Dolce Galleria in 

Narragansett and at North Koffee in North Kingstown. 

 
From Ann Bianchi:  Ann Bianchi will be exhibiting and selling in the Wickford Holiday Small Works 

show beginning November 10 to December 22. Ann will also be participating in the South County Art 
Association’s Holiday Sale beginning November 24th.  Look for Ann’s Original Hand Painted greeting cards at 
both events!  

 

   

 
From Dan Lake:  

 

NINE members of the East Greenwich Art Club are 
represented in the upcoming 37th Annual RI Open 

Exhibit in Warwick. 
 
Artists Reception on Thursday 10/12 from 6-7:30 PM 

 
 
  

http://www.westbayopenstudios.com/


 
From Don Mong:  On September 13, 2023, Don was honored to have a portrait of Nicholas Cardi 

displayed at a military lounge at the airport. During a ceremony at TF Green Airport Don’s painting was 

presented to Pete and Ron Cardi, along with members of the Cardi family, in recognition of the support the 
Cardi family has given to the Rhode Island Military Organization. 
 

  
 
From Rosemarie Manson:  
Rose has two paintings hung at the Blue Door 

Studio in Wickford. They will be on display until 

November 11th. 

 

 

  

. 
 

  



 

Saturday October 21st Workshop  
 

Portrait Painting 

Instructor: Bill Gallagher 
 

This class will show techniques used in fashion design and portraiture, using ink wash and watercolor 
techniques.  The practice uses different techniques from using the two mediums purely.  Some work will be done 
with Prismacolor pencils under and over the washes. 
 

 Location: East Greenwich Recreation 

Building, 1127 Frenchtown Road 
9:00am-3:00pm 

 
$90 member/$100 nonmember payable to 

EGAC 
 

You can sign up by going to our workshop web page at 
https://www.eastgreenwichartclub.org/workshops.html  or sending in the form below: 
 

Registration for Bill Gallagher Workshop 
 
PLEASE PRINT and include with your payment: 
 
Name: ___________________________________________ _________ 
 
City State Zip:_______________________________________________  
 

Phone: ❑ Cell ❑ Home ❑ Work:________________________________ 
 
Email: _____________________________________________________  
 
Website: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Questions to info@eastgreenwichartclub.org 
 

Please make a copy for your record 
Please make check payable to East Greenwich Art Club, and mail to: 
East Greenwich Art Club • PO Box 1608, East Greenwich, RI 02818  

  

https://www.eastgreenwichartclub.org/workshops.html
mailto:info@eastgreenwichartclub.org


 

Trip to Glass Flower Exhibition at the Harvard Museum of 
Natural History 

 
Saturday, November 18, 2023 
 
Board Bus: 8:30am 
Depart: 8:40am from United 
Methodist Church in East 
Greenwich (1558 S 
County Trail, East Greenwich, RI 
 
Lunch on your own 
 
Return trip 
Board: 3:00pm 
Depart: 3:10pm from Harvard 
Art Museums (Cambridge, MA) to 
United 
Methodist Church in East 
Greenwich (1558 S 
County Trail, East Greenwich, RI) 
 
Cost per person:  $85 to include 
transportation and entrance to all 
exhibits at the Harvard Museum of 
Natural History AND the adjoining 
Peabody Museum. 
 
 

 

 
 

Glass Flowers 

 
 

One of Harvard University’s most famous treasures is 

the internationally acclaimed Ware Collection of 

Blaschka Glass Models of Plants, better known as the 

“Glass Flowers." This unique collection was made by 

Leopold (1822-1895) and Rudolf Blaschka (1857-1939), a 

father and son team of Czech glass artists. Over fifty 

years, from 1886 through 1936, the Blaschkas produced 

4,300 glass models that represent 780 plant species. 

 

 
  

https://hmnh.harvard.edu/glass-flowers
http://hmnh.harvard.edu/glass-flowers


 

Glass Flower Trip Registration 
 
PLEASE PRINT and include with payment of $85: 
 
Name: ____________________________________________________  
 
City State Zip:_______________________________________________  
 

Phone: ❑ Cell ❑ Home ❑ Work:________________________________ 
 
Email: _____________________________________________________ 
 

Questions to info@eastgreenwichartclub.org 
 

Please make a copy for your record 
Please make check payable to East Greenwich Art Club, and mail to: 

East Greenwich Art Club • PO Box 1608, East Greenwich, RI 02818  

mailto:info@eastgreenwichartclub.org

